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A Family Prayer - World meeting of Families 2018
God, Our Father,

we are brothers and sisters in Jesus your son,

one family, in the Spirit of your love.

Bless us with the joy of love.

Make us patient and kind, gentle and generous,

welcoming to those in need.

Help us to live your forgiveness and peace.

Protect all families with your loving care,

especially those for whom we now pray:

[we pause and remember family members and others by name].

Increase our faith, strengthen our hope,

keep us safe in your love.
Make us always grateful for the gift of life that we share.

This we ask, through Christ our Lord, Amen.

Upcoming Dates to Note
Thur 9th Nov – A night of celebration and thanksgiving in honour of Monsignor Donnelly. Mass at 7.00pm in the Sacred Heart Church, followed by refreshments and light entertainment (including our award winning senior choir) in St. Joseph’s Hall. 
Fri 10th Nov – ‘Ditch the Dark’ day (see overleaf)
Tues 6th March – Yr.4 First Confession

Sat 10th March – Sacrament of Confirmation in the Sacred Heart Church @ 3.00pm 
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Sun 13th May – Yr.4 First Holy Communion
Art Club SOS!!

Unfortunately, we did not receive any response to our Art club SOS from a few weeks ago for old shirts and/or old tea-towels, which may no longer be of use. Our budding artists would be very grateful for any donations you could send their way!!!    
Christmas Shoe Box Appeal
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As we informed you in last week’s newsletter our school will once again be taking part in the Christmas Shoebox Appeal. This is a really worthwhile cause and it is so heartening to see our pupils thinking of others less fortunate than themselves. Shoeboxes will be collected from the school this Monday, 6th November 2017 so we need to get busy over the weekend to make the deadline!! 
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Christmas Fun Evening
Christmas is fast approaching and this year we will be holding our Christmas Fun Evening on Thursday, 30th November.  Last Friday, each family was issued with a letter from the Parents’ committee and a sheet of tickets for the Christmas draw. We ask that you remind your son/daughter to take care when selling tickets e.g. only ask within the family circle and friends (with parents’/guardians’ permission). We will have further information in next week’s newsletter regarding the Fun Evening and items required for stalls. 
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3rd November 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

We are holding a special cycle, scoot and walk to school day on:

Friday, 10th November
Ditch the Dark Day!

To raise awareness of safe travel to school as the days become darker, we are encouraging children to cycle, scoot or walk to school (or at least part of the journey!) looking as bright and shiny as possible! 

Children are invited to get creative with their outfits and even to decorate their bikes and scooters to be super bright. The possibilities are endless – bright clothing, bike lights, glow sticks, bike lights, a helmet wrapped in aluminium foil, fluorescent orange socks, face paint, a pink tutu, a neon green wig – get bright, brighter, brightest!

In the interest of safety, we always advise children to wear helmets and high visibility clothing so that they can be seen and be safe on the way to school. If it is a dull or dark day, bicycle lights are also strongly advised. Please ensure decorations do not interfere with the safety of the bicycle/scooter. Pupils should assemble at the following meeting points:-
Café Nero – Mrs. McKnight
Coach Inn Car Park (Dromore Road) – Mr. McCusker

Pat Kirk’s – Ms. McSorley

Pupils are asked to be at the meeting point no earlier than 8.30am to leave around 8.45am. 
N.B. Children from the junior site who wish to take part MUST be accompanied by an adult.

There will be prizes for the best and brightest outfits, bikes or scooters, as well as the pupil who makes the most effort in travelling into school actively (by bike, scooter or walking)
You are more than welcome to join the fun and cycle or walk to school as well – perhaps in your brightest outfit!

Many thanks,
Mrs K McKnight/Mrs M Prunty



                      
Ann-Marie Cox
School Champions
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